## Ismay Colony Newsletter - Oct/Nov 2011

We've been continuing our Safety theme. We had a brilliant visit to Heswall Fire station before half term, where the beavers got to look around a fire engine and try on the uniform and use the hose in the station yard. Never have the firemen's cars looked so clean!

For our badge work over half term, the beavers took home their pots of cress and mustard seeds to grow and report back on and received their experiment badge.

We also finished off our safety badge work by looking at safety around water and the green cross code.

Last week we got our creative Christmas heads on and the beavers made some lovely Christmas decorations.

On Saturday 12th Nov some of our colony joined in with around 80 other beavers from around the district for the District Beaver Craft Day at St Chad's Irby. Everyone went home at the end of the day with a bag full of Christmas crafts they'd made including a lovely nativity wreath. A good day was had by all.

Coming up next we have a Children in Need night and we'll be investing Jamie and Euan as well at the end of the evening.

In December we are planning a visit to the potting shed and the beavers will be going bowling in Bromborough.